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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Chris Melville

City of Bexley <emcguinness@bexley.org> Thu, Jun 9, 2022 at 3:47 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you like to
submit a comment
to City Council?:

Yes

Your Name:: Chris Melville
Your Email
Address:: csmelville@yahoo.com

Your Home
Address:: 699 Montrose Ave

Your comment to
the Bexley City
Council::

I would like the city to consider openly and carefully before changing the parade route in south
Bexley. Last year's change was sold as temporary and any 'permanent' changes should be
openly discussed. I'm advocating for keeping the long-time route down Mound Street. Thank you.

Do you wish to be
contacted
regarding your
comment?:

No
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